
  

 
 
 
May 15th, 2020 
 
 
Dear Participants, Families and Care Providers, 
 
As Easterseals Adult Day Services leadership continues to explore ways to return to in person services safely, 
we wanted to thank each and every one of you for helping us to successfully provide remote services these 
past several weeks. We have been inspired by your resiliency and positivity during what has been one of the 
most challenging times in recent history. Keeping you engaged, right now, is our greatest priority. 
 
Due to the continued risks associated with providing services at our sites and in our communities, Easterseals 
Adult Day Services sites and offices will continue to remain closed through at least June 12th, 2020. Please be 
assured that all of your favorite Coaches, Managers and Directors are just as eager to return to in person 
services as you are. We miss seeing you in person!  

In the meantime, leadership is working hard to strategize and develop solutions as quickly as we can. We are 
closely following guidelines and proposals from our local governing authorities such as the Department of 
Developmental Services, Community Care Licensing, local Departments of Health and the Regional Centers, 
and we are working to create a plan to return to our sites and communities as quickly as we can do so safely. 

Until then, if you have any questions regarding the remote services you have been receiving, please reach out 
to the Program Director for your site. If you are not sure who that is, you are welcome to send an e-mail to 
ESSCADS@essc.org and we can help you find out who that is.  

Please stay safe. Stay healthy. Stay positive. We look forward to seeing everyone soon! 

 
Easterseals Adult Day Services Team 
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